
 
 
 

INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN A RESEARCH PROJECT 
 

Parents of children with and without disabilities aged between 6 and 18 years are invited to 
complete a questionnaire about their parenting experiences. This study will investigate the inter-
relationships between parent wellbeing, support, coping, and child behaviour, which are known 
predictors of positive parenting experiences. The research findings will support the creation of 
profiles of the parenting experience, which could enhance current disability services such as 
improved identification of families and children in need of additional supports. This research is being 
conducted in collaboration by a team of researchers from the University of Queensland and RMIT 
University. 
 
How you can help: 
Complete a 30 minute online or paper questionnaire. The online questionnaire can be accessed at 
https://goo.gl/HJocGd and the password to access this questionnaire is profiles. To request a paper 
version of the questionnaire, feel free to contact Maria [07 3247 5080, maria.vassos@uq.net.au] or 
Susana [03 9925 7710, susana.gavidia-payne@rmit.edu.au]. 
 
To thank you for your time and effort: 
Those who participate can go into a raffle to win one of four $100 Coles Myer gift cards! 
 
If you have any questions: 
Feel free to contact Maria (details above) if you have any queries about this study. 
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